
My name is Justin O’Connor. 

 

I am a resident of Oregon. I oppose HB3494A because it is a bad law. It keeps declawing and debarking  

legal when these cruel and inhumane procedures should be absolutely illegal. 

 

Signed 

Justin O’Connor 

8695 SW Maverick Ter 

Apt 112 

Beaverton, OR 97008 


